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Monday 12th June 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Upper School Sports Day 

Thursday 29th June 2023 10am-1pm 

An event has been organised for year 7, 8, 9 and 10 students to visit UEA SportsPark to participate in a range of 

sporting challenges and athletics events. The event will be hosted by myself and will be supported by additional All 

Saints staff.  

The event will be on Thursday 29th June, travelling by bus transport, leaving school at 9am and returning by 2pm. 

Students will be supported in preparation of the event in their PE lessons. 

Important information for the day: Students can attend school as they would on a normal PE day (in PE kit), no 

jewellery and long hair tied up. The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so please ensure your young 

person brings a coat/sunscreen and a hat. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle, ideally in a 

rucksack. If possible, please pack an extra snack and an icepack. There is no cost for this trip.  

Parents attendance: If you wish to attend, you would need to meet us directly at UEA and will only be granted 

access if you have contacted our school office by Tuesday 20th June to inform us the names of all visitors. We 

require this information for you to be granted visitor access at the athletics area of UEA SportsPark.  

Spectators are politely reminded not to take any photos or videos while at the event, photos will be shared via 

school social media and school newsletter (this is for safeguarding reasons and will protect students who don’t 

have photo consent. We would politely remind parents and guardians that we are a nut free school and would ask 

that any food or drink purchased or brought align with this for student and staff safety. Thank you in advanced for 

your co-operation.   

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.  

Please indicate on the reply slip if you do not give consent for your child to be included in photos and also include 

the names of any spectators who will be attending the event. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  

Yours sincerely 

Mr Morton 

Physical Education Lead 
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Sports Festival at UEA Sportspark 
Thursday 29th June  

 
 
 
Student Name: ______________________________________________________    Year: ________________ 
 

 I do not consent to photo permission and use on social media/website by Norwich East Sports Partnership and 

other attending schools while my child is at this event.   
 
The following spectators will be attending the event:   
 

1. ____________________________________________________________ 
 

2. ____________________________________________________________ 
 

3. ____________________________________________________________ 
 

4. ____________________________________________________________ 
 

5. ____________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Signature of Parents / Carer: ___________________________________________ 
 
Date: _______________________________ 
 
 
Does your child have any medical needs we need to know about for this trip? 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
*All reply slips will be shredded when students return to school.   
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